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BOISE, IDAHO 

Nov. 25, 1927 

Dear Uncle Dave: -

I wouldn I t blame you if YoU 

had given up hopes of ever getting any prints 

of the hunting party from me . Been pretty busy, 

in fact, I took time off yesterday to do the 

work and. yesterday was Thanksgiving . 

Your picture was in the New York 

Times. Wouldn't wond•r if many of your friends 

would see it and write you.- Please let me hear 

from you if Yl)U do hear. 

Kindest Regards . 

Yours Trul y 

V1 
Ansgar E. Johnson 


